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Ian Banner, Assistant Principal                                                                                                                                              Steve DeAngelo, Dean of Students                                                                                                                                     
May 18, 2015

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Infinite Campus is the tool used for 5th to 6th grade articulation.  When you log in to the portal during the week of May 18-22th and select Course Registration 15-16 from the left hand tab, your child’s Required Courses for 6th grade will be listed. All students take language arts, math (Math 6 or Transition to Pre-Algebra), social studies, science, and physical education for the entire year. Additionally, 6th grade students have one marking period each of health, computers, family and consumer science, and art. 

Under Required Courses, there is another section titled Requested Courses. This is where you and your child make selections for both world language and music study. For the first time, 6th graders have the option to take Spanish or French. These are both full year courses which meet for one period five times per week. For those students who need additional reading instruction, teachers will recommend the course Reading 6 in lieu of a world language. If your child has been recommended, Reading 6 will be listed under Required Courses.

Students currently participating in Fifth Grade Orchestra and Fifth Grade Band are strongly encouraged to continue playing their instrument. There is also a Beginning Band course for those children who would like to start an instrument for the first time. Decisions about type of instrument will be made with the band teacher in the fall. If your child enjoys singing, he or she can take Chorus 6 three times a week or it can be combined with orchestra or band one time per week. Finally, there is Keyboard Music for those students who do not participate in band, orchestra, or chorus. A complete explanation of each music course is posted on our school’s website. 

Please use the following detailed directions to make your world language and music selections on Infinite Campus. 

Important: Internet Explorer does not support Infinite Campus. Please use a different browser, such as Google Chrome, Safari, or Firefox.

Logging into the Portal

1. From the portal login screen, log-in using your  Username and Password 
2. This will bring you to the main portal page where district and school notices are listed. 

3. Select your fifth grade child from the Select a Student option on the top of the page.

4. Click Course Registration 15-16 from the navigation pane on the left of the screen.

5. All required courses that have been recommended by teachers and inputted by school administrators will be listed under Required Courses. If you have any questions about the math or reading recommendation, please contact your child’s current teacher.

Requesting Electives Courses

1. Click the Course Search link. A search screen will appear. 

2. Click the Go button. All available courses will be listed. 

3. If your child is not recommended for reading, select either the French or Spanish course. 

4. Click the Request this Course button. 

5. Next, select your music course(s).You have the following options:

· Chorus 6 3X (6620)

· Beginning Band 3X (6600)

· Band 3X (6610)

· Orchestra 3X (6630)

· Band 2X (66102) AND Chorus 1X (66201)  Add both courses
· Orchestra 2X (66302) AND  Chorus 1X (66201) Add both courses
6. Make sure to add each course by clicking the Request this Course button. 

7. When finished requesting courses, click the Print Request Summary option to print the final report. You can keep this for your own records.
We request that you complete your selections by Friday, May 22nd.  If you have questions about the middle school program in general, feel free to contact Mrs. Cummings, 6th grade school counselor. If you experience difficulty with Infinite Campus or have questions about your child’s recommended courses, please contact your child’s current elementary school.
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